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PARENTS’ NEWSLETTER 
      

Week Ending: 23rd February 2024 (Week A) 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 

 

 

Augustine House 

assembly- Hall – Ms 

Woulfe  

 

Benedict House 

assembly- Large 

Gym – Mr Dannie 

 

 

Morning Prayer 

8.10 to 8.20 

 

Hume House assembly- 

Hall – Mr Byrne 

 

Joseph House assembly- 

Large Gym – Mr Hogan 

 

 

 

 

Morning Prayer 

8.10 to 8.20 

 

Bernadette House 

assembly- Hall – Ms 

McCarthy 

 

Mary House 

assembly- Large 

Gym – Mr Knights 

 

Morning Prayer 

8.10 to 8.20 

 

Whole School 

Reading Session 

 

 

4.00pm- Year 10 

Parents Evening 

 

 

 

 

 

PSHE 

 

 

 

 

Uniform – Please ensure that your child is following the uniform policy.  

S. McCarthy 

 

Attendance – The top attending forms for week beginning 29th January 2024  
Gold – 11L 

Silver – 9A 

Bronze – 8H 

 

Commendations -Form points for week beginning 5th February 2024 

Gold- 7H 

Silver- 7A 

Bronze- 8A 

 

House Points up to 8th February 2024 

Gold –Hume 

Silver- Augustine 

Bronze – Benedict 

 

Word of the week is- develop - take further or build upon given information.  

The author of the week is Toni Morrison - she was an American American writer noted for her examination of 

Black experience (particularly Black female experience) within the Black community. She was awarded the Nobel 

Prize for Literature in 1993. 

C. McSweeney 

 

Mental Health Quote of the Week- ‘Sometimes what you’re looking for is already there” - Aretha Franklin 

K. Byrne 

 

Parking when collecting children- Please do not park across driveways or park on double yellow lines if you are 

collecting your children. Please be considerate of our neighbours and other children when you park.  

S. McCarthy 

Food Hygiene- Pupils should not eat food in classrooms. All food should be consumed in the school canteen.  

Please note that the school has a Medical Conditions in School Policy (available on request from the school). If 

your child has a specific medical need, please contact the school welfare assistant (Mrs Camangon). 


